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Rebels Newsletter 
Regularly scheduled classes for the week of January 20 to 
24, 2025 have been modified to facilitate the writing of 
Graduation Assessments for students in Grades 10 to 12.  In its 
place, we are offering students a variety of important grade 
level specific presentations at Burnaby South.  Please see 
the attached schedule of activities, times and locations of the 
scheduled events for this week. 

For more information, please visit Burnaby South’s website 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/blog/2025/01/10/assessment-week-january-23-27/  

http://south.burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Assessment-Week-January-20-24-2025-Communication.pdf
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/blog/2025/01/10/assessment-week-january-23-27/


  

 

 

Burnaby South’s Open House – January 
15, 2024 

 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/blog/2024/12/25/bur
naby-souths-open-house-january-15-2024/   
 
 

 
Math 9 Honours 
Entrance Exams  
 
Attention Grade 
8s 
 
If you are 

interested in registering for Math 9 Honours, please 
note that you will be required to write an entrance 
exam.  This year’s exam will take place during your 
regular Math class on the following days: 
 
Monday, March 31st, 2025 
Tuesday, April 1st, 2025 
 
For more information, please ask your Math teacher or 
see Mr. Marzouk in room A207 
 
 
 

 
Friday, January 17th – CLC 12 – Last Name M-Z, 8:30 – 
9:20 am, MPR 
 
Monday, January 20th – Friday, January 24th – 
Graduation Assessment Week 
 
Monday, January 20th – MyEducation Student Portal 
opens for Course Selection 
 
Monday, January 20th – CLC 12 – 10:37-11:49 am, MJ 
Fox 
 
Monday, January 27th – American Mathematics 
Competitions (AMC 8) for Grade 8s – 12:35 pm, Library 
 
 
 

“Learn from yesterday.  Live for today.  Hope for tomorrow.” Albert Einstein 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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